
 

 

 

 

         31
st

 January 2012 

 

 

Dear Sir/Madam 

 

 

Re: Intrepid Travel COP Adjustment Request 

 

 

I am writing to request our COP reporting deadline be adjusted to March 31, 2013.  

 

This adjustment will align our COP reporting with our financial and sustainability reporting 

cycles.  

 

Our financial year has changed to sychronise with the financial year of our foreign parent 

company in UK. The parent is TUI Travel SAS Adventure Ltd (UK Company Number 01893401), 

with the ultimate parent being Tui Travel plc. 

 

Extending our COP deadline will allow us time to audit and assure our financial results, and use 

our sustainability reporting data based on GRI standards, thus enabling us to be better equipped 

to supply the criteria required for the GC Advanced Level COP.  

 

 

 

 

Kind Regards, 

 

 

 
 

 

Geoff Manchestor 

Director and Co-founder 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


